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North Canton Public Library
Board of Trustees
Vacancy

October 24, 2019

The Board of Trustees of the North Canton Public
Library wishes to announce a vacancy on the library board.
This vacancy is for a full 7 year term commencing on January
1, 2020 and ending December 31, 2026 and would be without
compensation.

The Board of Trustees meets once a month on the third
Monday of the month at 4:30 PM. Regular attendance is
required.

Individuals interested in serving as a library board
member are encouraged to submit a letter of interest to the
Board of Trustees, ¢/o The North Canton Public Library, 185
North Main St., North Canton, Ohio 44720 by November 13,
2019 or email your application materials with NCPL Board in
the subject line to the Chairman of the Board’s Nominating
Committee:

Megan Pellegrino-meganlpellegrino@gmail.com

The letter of interest must include your name, telephone
number, profession, qualifications for serving on the board, list
of community affiliations and a statement of interest.
Appointments will be recommended by the serving library
board and must receive final approval from the North Canton
City Schools Board of Education. Please feel free to direct any
questions to Megan Pellegrino at the above email address.
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